
 

 

Re: UNC Modification 0347: Amend NTS Exit Capacity Assignment Start Date 
 

Dear Bob 

 

Wales & West Utilities support this Modification Proposal.  

 

The alteration of Capacity assignment dates from August to June will re order the sequence of 

events, allowing Users to subsequently surrender unwanted capacity in a much more informed 

fashion. 

 

This enhancement of the secondary capacity market, will better facilitate competition between 

relevant shippers  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Simon Trivella 

 

 

 
 

 

                    
 

Mr. Bob Fletcher  
UNC Panel Secretary  
Joint Office of Gas Transporters  
1st Floor South  
31 Homer Road  
Solihull  
West Midlands  
B91 3LT 
 4th December 2010 

 


